
1 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

TO:   School Leaders 

   PowerSchool Coordinators 

 

 FROM:  Haley Perez, Chief of Federal Programs 

 

 Date:   June 10, 2022 

 

 RE:   5th Day Count Virtual Technical Assistance Sessions 

 

 

In effort to continually ensure compliance and provide adequate support to our schools, the Institute will 

conduct virtual technical assistance sessions to provide support and assistance to prepare for your school’s 

upcoming 5th day count. 

As you know, the 5th day count data in Power School is crucial for your school. Although we are always 

available for assistance via email and phone, this is a designated time we will be available to answer questions 

and provide support if needed by your school.  

The sessions will be held every Monday, beginning July 11, 2022 - August 29, 2022, from 10:30 a.m. – 11:30 

a.m. These drop-in Q&A sessions are optional to attend, and no sign-up is required.  

Please see below for information on how to join these weekly sessions: 

 

Topic: 5th Day Count Virtual Technical Assistance Sessions 

Note: The link for the meeting will remain the same each week.  

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77780398995?pwd=SzN0VzFaSzg1WU0xT0psR1M4MG5DZz09  

 

Meeting ID: 777 8039 8995 

Passcode: WnSrk8 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Haley Perez 

Chief of Federal Programs 

Charter Institute at Erskine 

 

 

 
Office of Federal Programs 

1201 Main Street, Suite 300, Columbia, SC 29201 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77780398995?pwd=SzN0VzFaSzg1WU0xT0psR1M4MG5DZz09

